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We all can understand the 
generally cheerless mood 
pervading the country because of 
Covid-19. This notwithstanding, 
the Outreach Team believes that 
life and activities ought to go on as 
normally as possible. 
 
In the pictures, you see the 
outreach team in some of the 

homes they visited in the Taman Jurong neighbourhood. Bearing sponsored gifts of 
grocery items (packet rice, biscuits, beverages, cooking oil plus fruits), they brought 
warmth and cheers to the residents.  
 
Sharing care and concern in the spirit of Christian love, it is the aim of JCC to engage 
the community to build a healthy relationship in which no one is a stranger. 
 
It was a blessing that the team was able to find the time convenient for 9 homes 
altogether to welcome the visitation, and that the residents accepted our prayers for 
them although they are non-Christians. 
 

 
The PKS (Project Kampung Spirit) is a project of 
the Outreach Ministry. It was started in Feb 2018.  
 
It is now 2020, and members of the Outreach 
Team are still excited about this ongoing project 
which has shown great promise in fulfilling our 

purposes of community engagement. 
 
Ever since the PKS started, the number of residents we 
engage have been growing. Among them was one friendly 
and cheerful senior-citizen auntie. Each time we visited her, 
she would enthusiastically tell us about her children and 
grandchildren. Her neighbour, another senior citizen, would 
walk to her house and we would have joyful time of chit-
chatting and fellowship together. Rev. Anthony also 

conducted holy communion in her home. 
 
Under PKS, we have team members adopting 
families to look after. There is always joy in 
sowing love.  
 

Are you excited to know more? Maybe you are thinking of joining the team.   

JCCians, come and join us for our next PKS visitation some time in May. It will be a great Christian 
experience of building bridges to forge new friendship with our neighbours. 

 

by Peggy Tan  


